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December 11, 2015 

Can-struction | Week 3 

In the spirit of last weeks combined huddle, the 11am and 1pm 

team’s contributions were combined. The overall contributions 

exceeded the 100-item goal, resulting in the first spin of the wheel! 

MBA Student Connor Paterson stepped up, and ended up getting a 

pie in the face.  

This week, the goal remains at 100 items for each huddle. A huge 

thank you to the Odette MBA class of 2016 for their efforts in 

collecting cans for the cause. Earlier this week at their Christmas 

Party, the class raised over 50 cans that they generously donated 

to Windsor Regional Hospital. These cans will be split in half and 

added to each huddles contribution for the week. Hopefully this 

will help with reaching the weekly goal!  

Happy Collecting! 

End of Shift Checks – 6 E/W 

After the success of End of Shift Checks on the 8th floor (Neurology), roll out of the process will continue 

to spread to early adopters on the 6th floor (Surgery) at Ouellette. December 8th marked the official 

launch for the 6th floor, where front line staff were engaged in the End of Shift Check Process. The Med 

Fluid SOP project team, Monika Marshall (CPM for Surgery) and Nick Sapardanis (CPM for Neurology) 

will support the front line staff to ensure they have what is needed in order to adopt the process! The 

official roll-out of the End of Shift Check Process will occur in January and be staggered across floors at 

both the Metropolitan and Ouellette Campus.  

SOPs Contribution to Accreditation  

SOP was fortunate to take part (with the rest of the organization) in the preparations for and process of 

Accreditation last week.  SOP staff and SOP Project Patient Representatives were able to attend 

meetings with the surveyors that discussed and highlighted the important work and improvements that 

SOP Project Teams have accomplished in the last year.   A significant achievement for the Project Teams 

was that the SOP Process was highlighted by the Accreditation team as one of WRH’s top 3 successes 

along with re-alignment and our Mission, Vision & Values.  The SOP Team was also proud that the 

“strong quality culture” that WRH displayed was noted and how “SOP was evident in everything we do” 

according to Accreditation Team Lead Caroline Barbir.  Congratulations to all staff involved with and 

supporting the SOP Journey! 

Have a great weekend!!  

The SOP Team      Future@wrh.on.ca  
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